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To whom it may concern 

     I oppose HB3076 as there are already numerous federal policies and hoops to 

jump to become an FFL dealer as well as numerous state policies and hoops to jump 

through to be a small in business in the state of Oregon. This seems like another 

money grab and will cripple all of the small business in Oregon that us as a consumer 

like to support and you as a governing body should protect. Also seems very slight 

handed with the lack of transparency for us a citizens should be prevy to.  

 

Thank you 

   Travis Owens 


